We have completed the draft Dinnington St John’s Neighbourhood Plan,
and we now invite YOUR comments.

The period within which comments can be made on the Plan is 15 December
2018 to 18 February 2019.

The Neighbourhood Plan is a really important document, as it outlines a future
vision for Dinnington and includes planning policies and proposals which will
determine the future development of the Parish. These include:

e Ensuring that any housing is of the right type to meet local need, including
more two and three bedrooms affordable housing.

e A master plan for the Town Centre.

e Protect important green spaces.

e Conserve historic buildings.

e Implementing a new Sports and Leisure Centre.

To view the Plan:

e The Plan, supporting documents and updates may be viewed online at
https://www.hugofox.com/community/dinnington-neighbourhood-
plan-12951/documents.

e Printed copies of the Plan are available to view at the Town Council’s
Offices by arrangement by ringing 01909 564169.

To comment on the Plan, please write to the Dinnington Neighbourhood
Plan Steering Group either by:

Email to Dinnington Town Council at dsjtc@hotmail.co.uk.

¥ Send to, or put in the letterbox at, Dinnington St John's Town Council,
The Lyric, 62a Laughton Road, Dinnington, Sheffield, S25 2PS.

Wherever possible, could you also please ensure that you clearly specify the
policy or section to which your response relates to.
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